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Raft of architects get go-ahead for
Camden infill housing

8 February, 2015 | By Laura Mark
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Peter Barber Architects, Cullinan Studio, Burd Haward and
Hayhurst and Co have been given the go-ahead for housing
schemes across infill sites in the London Borough of Camden
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The four practices have won planning permission for social housing
schemes within existing estates in the north London area of Gospel
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